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Pile Up The Screp

If they can just 
roach the top stair 
with that heavy load 
of scrap iron. They 
did I Now,Having reach­
ed the top, the two 
rather tired students 
put down their load 
and rest a minute be­
fore they proceed on 
their journey to make 
some home room teacher 
beam and say,"Good for 
you I Our room v/on’t 
bo the black sheep in 
the scrap iron drive,”
Somebody else is hap­

py about it too, A 
very well knovm gentle­
man, America’s favo­
rite, Uncle Sam, WTion 
Uncle Sam secs the 
school students bring­
ing in scrap iron, he 
has visions of hov/ 
those new tanks, guns, 
helmets, and just 
loads of other things 
made from scrap iron 
will look to'the Ger­
mans and Japs,
Why, anybody can help 

Uncle Sam and Americab 
fighting forces out 
that much 1
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